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Summer Spruce 
Saturday 16th July  

This year BSANA is cooking up its best ever Summer Spruce! 

This year we are thrilled that Reading Borough Council is working in cooperation with BSANA to 
bring you our 4th annual Summer Spruce. We are grateful for the Council's co-operation over the 
years to help improve conditions in this neighbourhood — we‘re better together! Our Abbey Ward 
Councillors heartily endorse this cooperation and encourage you to take this opportunity to not 
only get rid of unsightly rubbish but to pitch in to improve your neighbourhood. 

We’re also thrilled to introduce a cooperation with another really exciting 
new organisation in the area for this year with the Oxford Road Traders 
Association (for more on ORTA, see page 2). 

Along with this great new organisation we’ll be working together to clean 
up some portions of the Oxford Road on the day. We would also like to 
thank the folks at the Lifespring Church for their involvement in making 
this year’s clean-up a success.  

 

 

Got Junk? 

We’ll take it for 
free on 16th July! 

See page 3 

BSANA goes 
to the 

beach!!! 

See page 4 

Summer Spruce volunteers needed 
10am at the BSANA notice board in Baker Street (near the Oasis) 

First off – we need you to volunteer in this effort. Four hours on Saturday 17th 
July, from 10-2 – or anything that you can give — will really make a difference 
for our neighbourhood. The more volunteers, the better our neighbourhood 
looks. What’s your excuse? 

We’ve discovered of all our events- this is the one that leaves you the best 
“feel good feeling of all” when we’re done. 

We need people that:   can haul big things  
 can hoe weeds 
 pick-up litter 
 sweep 
 or just generally want to enjoy spending a few 

hours with your neighbours to make the 
neighbourhood look better. All meat will be Halal 


